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October 31, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

It was confirmed and communicated to the building today that there is a reported positive case of
COVID-19 in grade 9. We have provided applicable information to the Shiawassee County Health
Department. Detailed guidance for students exposed to COVID-19 can be found in the Shiawassee
County Health Department Isolation and Quarantine Guidance for Michiganders.

Please continue to monitor members of your household for onset of symptoms related to COVID-19
including fever, cough, difficulty breathing, headache, or new fatigue. If you note any change in the
health of your student, please call your regular medical provider and/or test as necessary.

All positive cases should be reported to your student’s respective building.

We appreciate you working with us to keep our community safe.

Sincerely,
@n) W
Kim Kuchar

Principal
New Lothrop Jr./Sr. High School
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